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Hello Neighbors, 

Happy New Year!  We are 

blessed to see another 

year.  Each year brings 

some weather event, and 

2022 was no exception.  

With climate change, such 

extreme weather is ex-

pected.  The answer to 

the weather events is 

preparation.  In less 

than six months, hurri-

cane season will begin.  

Be sure to watch the 

news programs for 

hurricane preparation 

President’s Message 

 

  Keswick Place-Ramblewood Park  Civic Club, 

Inc. Newsletter 

 

“We are all caught in 

an inescapable net-

work of mutuality, 

tied into a single gar-

ment of destiny.  

Whatever affects one 

directly, affects all 

indirectly.”  

—Martin Luther King, 

Jr. 

“We are all caught in 

Zoom Meeting: Tuesday, January 10, 2023, 7:00 P.M. 
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4603 Tidewater 

 
   It’s that time of the year: membership dues time!  

The dues are still $60.00 (five dollars per month) per 

year. There are several payment options: check or 

money order or credit or debit.  You can send your 

dues the Civic Club’s postal box (see information on 

page 2) or you can pay with a debit or credit card on 

the website. 

   Membership dues are used for the following: 

 Postal box rental 

 Zoom 

 Paypal 

 Website maintenance fees 

 Entrance landscaping    

 Newsletter delivery 

 Membership in organizations 

 Events like National Night Out 

 Condolence gift cards 

 Necessary expenses as need arises 

guides and other information.  

Visit City of Houston and 

Harris County websites for 

information. 

 Until next month,               

Linda 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Cheers to a new 

year and another 

chance for us to get 

it right.” 

—Oprah Winfrey 
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 For Your Information 

Get Involved in Your Community  
Zoom Meeting 

Join us on 

 on 

Zoom.  If the Civic Club 

has your email address, 

you should receive a link 

to the Zoom meeting, or 

you can join the meeting 

from the website. 

 

     

    Crime Statistics for De-

cember 1-January1 

 

No reported crime for the 

month of December. 

 

 

 

 

 

  K E S W I C K  P L A C E - R A M B L E W O O D  P A R K   C I V I C  C L U B ,  I N C .  N E W S L E T T E R  

 

January is Tree Waste 

Month. 

Tree waste will be collected 

on Monday, January 23. 

Civic Club Dues 

Civic club dues are $60.00 per 

year.  Please send a check or 

money order to Keswick Place-

Ramblewood Park Civic Club, Inc.,  

P.O. Box 450405, Houston, TX 

77245-0405, or visit our  website 

at  www.keswickplace-

ramblewoodparkcc. org  to pay 

online. 

CONTACT US at keswickramble-

wood.civicclub @gmail.com . 

News You Can Use   

 

 

 

      Upcoming Events 

January 21-District K 

Community Shred Day 

9:00 A.M. –12:00 Noon 

New Faith Church, 

4315 W. Fuqua (paper 

and small electronics) 

 

 

 

 

Recycling Schedule 

January 7, January 20, Feb-

ruary 3 

Please place your green recy-

cling container on the right of 

way (the area between the 

sidewalk and the street), not 

in the street. City ordinance 

requires you to place your con-

tainer on the right of way. 

 

The West Orem YMCA will reopen on January 11. 

 


